
Greens Committee 3 Mar 1914 

Present: - Messrs, H G Hall, A Morris, R Brown, & Slatter 

 

Mr Hall undertook to see Gledhill about the drain across the 4th and 10th fairways. 

 

It was decided to make the following improvements: 1st drain first fairway on the way from the tee 

2nd Look to fencing bounding Gorsey Lane and make another stile. 

3rd Attend to hollows along 2nd fairway. 

4th But bamboo brushes for greens 

 

Mr Hall undertook to see Mr Dixon about the tenancy of the Mossley Road field whether the 

Waterworks Committee would accept the terms we offered. 

 

Mr Parnaby’s action in engaging youth at 12/- per week with prospect of an annual rise of 3/- per 

week until he had a normal man’s wage was confirmed.  

 

It was decided to authorise Mr Parnaby to dismiss Roberts and also to engage another man in his 

place. 

 

The Secretary was asked to make further enquiries about rollers with a view to the Club purchasing a 

second roller. 

 

General Committee Meeting 3 Mar 1914 

Present: -Mr H G Hall presided. 

Messrs A Morris, R Whitworth, H H Knight, I Dearnaley, & Slatter 

 

Minutes of Previous Meetings read and confirmed. 

 

Business Arising. 

 

The clocks had not yet been purchased. 

 

The Waterworks Committee had paid to the Club £12-2/- on account of pipes laid on their land. 

 

Reports of Committees. 

 

Handicap Committee reported that Mr Gibson’s handicap had been reduced to 20. 
 

Greens Committee reported that a youth had been engaged on the permanent staff, that it was 

proposed to dismiss Roberts and replace him with another man. 

 

House Committee reported profit on the social evening held for the greens naming competition 

 

 

 

 



Mr Harry Finnigan of Daisy Bank Oldham Rd Ashton was elected tl membership of the Club on the 

proposition of Mr C Barlow seconded by Mr E WIlliamson 

Mrs Machugh, Ashton u Lyne was placed on the list for vacancies in the membership of ladies. 

Proposed by Mr J W Robson, seconded by Mr A Hall. 

 

It was decided to pay half of Mr Ollerenshaw’s extra assessment as he had applied for it. Also Mr 

Travis was to be paid if he should apply. 

 

The resignations of the following members were accepted: 

Mr Jas A Wild, Mr C S Grundy, Mrs Grundy and Miss Muriel Smith. 

 

 

R Bleasdale 

Chairman  

 

 


